
 
 
May 14, 2025 
 
 
Dear Caledonia Families, 
 
We are sharing the information below on behalf of the Caledonia Education Foundation (CEF). 
 
CCS Administration 
 
– 
 
Dear Caledonia Community,​

 

The Caledonia Education Foundation (CEF) is thrilled to announce that we recently awarded $7241 in 

spring grant funds which brings our total gifts this year to $25,170!  These grants support 

innovative programs and essential resources that enrich the learning experience for students across the 

district.​

 

We would like to extend our heartfelt congratulations to the following CCS staff members for their 

successful grant applications: 

●​ Taylor Coblentz – Headphones for Learning– Kraft Meadows Intermediate School – $603 
●​ Marcy Torres – A Neurodiversity Library– All CCS Elementary Schools – $2343 
●​ Meghan Warner – Cal Elementary Sensory Room Refresh – Caledonia Elementary – $2000 
●​ Saraha Chamberlin – Music Therapy – Paris Ridge Elementary – $2295 

CEF is proud to help make these valuable resources available for students and educators throughout 

Caledonia Community Schools.  We work hard to raise funds to fill in the gaps for our teachers who 

work so hard for our students. 

As the weeks of school draw to a close, we want to extend the opportunity for families to show 

appreciation to their students' teachers.  CEF teacher gifts provide you with a personalized card to 

present to your student's teacher while giving funds to him/her for classroom needs.  Half of your tax 

deductible donation goes to the teacher and half stays with CEF to fund future grants.  Order it online 

and we will deliver the card to the teacher with your personalized message saving you from running 

around buying gift cards! 

https://www.caledoniacef.org/teacher-gift.html
https://www.caledoniacef.org/teacher-gift.html


On behalf of the Caledonia Education Foundation, thank you to all who have supported us. Your 

generosity makes these achievements possible.  Have a great end to the school year and 

congratulations to all of our graduating seniors! 

With gratitude,​

 

Mallory Walsh & Denise Blunk 

Caledonia Education Foundation Directors 

616-891-0732 

Caledoniacef.org 

    

Attachment 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CV_K5Q9q4gbZBs07CFWX-U0dew-J9Zvv/view?usp=sharing

